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Request from Lower Columbia CAP for Letter of Support

SUMMARY STATEMENT:
RiverCities Transit received a request from Lower Columbia CAP for a letter supporting their grant application
for the Washington State Department of Transportation’s 2017-2019 Consolidated Grant Program.  If
successful, this grant would continue to provide funding to CAP for their ‘Connecting the I-5 Corridor’ project,
which provides transportation to communities from Castle Rock to Vancouver along the I-5 corridor.

The Cowlitz Transit Authority provided CAP a letter of support for this project in 2012 and 2014.

BUDGET:
There is no impact to the CTA Budget.

RECOMMENDED ACTION:
Motion to approve issuing a letter of support for Lower Columbia CAP.

City of Longview Printed on 5/16/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

